
 
 
 
July 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Cedarburg School District Parents, 
 
As we manage through these uncertain times, the Cedarburg School District and Aramark are 
working around the clock to plan and ensure safety for all of our students returning to school in 
the fall. One of the many changes that we are rolling out in the Food Service Department is 
going cashless in line. Although the CDC recognizes that COVID is not spread through cash, we 
recognize that being in close contact for a period of time with individuals who may be infected is 
not something we take lightly. To ensure safety in our students we are mandating that students 
will need to pre-pay for all charges on the account regardless of a prior block or message on 
their account. This will ensure speed, efficiency and safety in line. In addition, we are asking all 
students to bring their student ID with them and present it at the time of purchasing to minimize 
high touch areas. Parents are still highly encouraged to pay for their students lunch balance 
through RevTrak or by check to their school’s main office.  
 
During the next couple of months we will be sending out periodic emails letting you know how 
we will be serving students in the safest way possible.  
 
Thank you for your continued support during these uncertain times and we look forward to 
serving your students in the fall.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Laura Augustine, RD 
Food Service Director 
 
 
 
 


